
LITTLE SAINT LAKE DISTRICT WEBSITE  

The new website mentioned in the recent newsletter is now available for access at 
http://www.littlesaint.org/.   

The Board of Commissioners hopes you will visit the site to become familiar with its contents.  We 
also encourage you to submit comments regarding content suggestions.  We would be interested 
in receiving high resolution photographs for a possible photo gallery page.     

The website will be a work in progress for years to come.  This e-mail broadcast system will be 
used to communicate significant updates to you as well as other timely information concerning 
the Little Saint Germain Lake District.  Broadcast system addresses can be added, revised or 
deleted by sending an e-mail to tritter3@verizon.net (you have received this message because 
your address is currently on the list).  

Happy surfing - we hope you enjoy your new website! 

Ted Ritter, President 
Board of Commissioners 
Little St. Germain Lake Protection & Rehabilitation District 
tritter3@verizon.net 

 


